
Second Grade


Second grade has been busy learning how to 
regroup while adding 2 digit numbers. We have 
learned many strategies such as mental math, 
partial sums, compensation, drawing tens & ones, 
and traditional methods.


We are focusing on our school wide Falcon Pride. 
We are learning to have more Patience, Respect, 
and Integrity throughout the month of December.


~Ms. Davis & Mrs. Shields~


Principal’s Message 


May this holiday season be full of good times and 
good memories for all of you. Remember that this 
is a season of giving. “The most truly generous 
persons are those who give silently without hope of 
praise or reward.” - Carol Ryrie Brink


~Mrs. Potter~


 

Dates to Remember


Dec 12:  Faculty Mtg

Dec 22: Early Release 

Dec 23-Jan 3: Winter 
Break NO SCHOOL

Jan 4: Start of 3rd Qtr


Famous Falcons


This month we are focusing 
on students who show 
determination. Our 
“Famous Falcons” that 
exemplify this are:

PreK: Blaklee M & Kellin D

K: Alexandra R & Harper W

1st: Branch W & Parker P

2nd: Ashlee B & Eastyn B

3rd: Hudson E & Wyat B

4th: Hallie G & Wade G

5th: Camden D & Hattie W


Student Government

Phoebe


Joe


Tait


December

“For it is in Giving that we Receive”


~St. Francis of Assisi~
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